April 26, 2012
Lawrence D. Read, P.E.

Larry Read & Associates, Inc

2430 Midtown Suite C
Albuquerque, NM 87107
Re:
Partial Pond Recovery/Construction Yard, 6500 Alameda Blvd. NE 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp Date 04-25-2013 (C-18/D079)

Dear Mr. Read,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 04-25-13, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit.  Upon completion of the project, please provide an Engineer Certification for our files. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.



Sincerely,




Shahab Biazar, P.E.




Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.




Development and Building Services
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